
Rene Stucky 

Environmental Program 

UIC/Production Department 

Administrator Supervisor 

 

Jan. 15, 2019 

 

Dear Mr. Stucky, 

I am in receipt of your letter acknowledging my protest letter of the application for injection authority 

(request to increase injection pressure) at the Thoele South Lease on Sec. 29-18S-21E in Franklin County. 

filed by Haas Petroleum LCC. I hereby request a hearing. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cindy Hoedel 

205 Mercer St.  

Matfield Green, KS 66862 

20190115095028
Filed Date: 01/15/2019

State Corporation Commission
of Kansas


